

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

2 August 2018



Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on average residential rates

I refer to your request received on 5 July 2018 requesting information on average residential rates for 2018/19 financial year. I have responded to your questions below.

The average residential rates take for the 2018/19 financial year is \$2,207. This does not include general rubbish collection. It does however include recycling collection and water charges.

Please note that the total residential rate take includes voluntary targeted rates for insulation and/or clean heating, which will increase the average residential rates taken.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Murray

Governance Support Officer